
To all parents and carers 
  
Monday 27th November 2023 
  
Joint letter from Martin Fleetwood (Chair of the Consilium Board of Trustees) and Rob Tarn CBE 
(Chief Executive Officer of Northern Education Trust (NET)) in respect of Buile Hill Academy. 
  
Dear parents and carers, 
  
This is a joint letter from myself as Chair of the Consilium Board of Trustees and Rob Tarn CBE, the CEO of 
Northern Education Trust. 
 
You may be aware that Northern Education Trust (NET) has been chosen as the preferred multi-academy 
trust to support Buile Hill Academy in the future.  
 
NET currently sponsors 23 academies across the north of England, and has an excellent national reputation.  
All of their academies that have been inspected by Ofsted are ‘Good’ or ‘Outstanding’, with some of them 
being within the most improved schools nationally.  
 
In their recent MAT Summary Evaluation by Ofsted, their work was seen to have ‘transformed the schools in 
the trust and the experiences and life chances of the pupils who attend them’. Their work is detailed in their 
prospectus which can be found here https://www.northerneducationtrust.org/about-us/trust-prospectus/   
 
The proposed transfer date of the academy to NET is 1 April 2024, although this may be subject to change 
depending on the necessary legal work being completed within the required timeframe. During the period of 
time between this letter and the transfer, Buile Hill Academy will continue to be supported by Consilium 
Academies.  
 
Invite to meeting – Monday 4 December 2023 
  
In order for you to find out more about these proposals, we are delighted to invite you to a meeting to be held 
at Buile Hill Academy on Monday 4 December 2023 at 4.15pm. The meeting will provide further detail about 
this important development and give you the opportunity to meet key leaders from NET. 
  
You will have the opportunity to listen to the reasons for the proposals to form a longer-term relationship with 
NET, and we welcome and encourage you to ask questions about the proposals.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on 4 December. 
  
Yours faithfully     Yours faithfully 
 
        

 
 
Martin Fleetwood     Rob Tarn CBE 
Chair of Trustees Consilium Trust   CEO of Northern Education Trust 
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